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			March 31, 2003
Thank you very much, Sharon,
for promptly sending me your
news article on Michael Solomon.
It was prominently displayed at
our Miami Valley Folk Dancers'
50th Anniversary Celebration
on Saturday and yesterday, along
with a copy of the enclosure
which I promised you.  I'll
keep your name on file in the event
that I find anything that might 
interest you concerning our 
history when I am rummaging
through my over 50 year's of
memoirs.  Thank you again.
	Sincerely, Grace Wolff-Moran










